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Mr/Ms President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of Greece for its participation in the UPR process. We recommend to Greece to:

· Intensify actions to ensure the inclusion of persons with disabilities in the open labour market and to guarantee inclusive education of children and students with disabilities;

· Continue efforts to guarantee right to freedom of religion or belief to every member of the society.
We also reiterate our previous recommendation to:

· Further mitigate the impact of the economic crisis and austerity measures on the social and economic rights of the most vulnerable groups of the society. 

Poland appreciates the steps undertaken by Greece in order to promote and protect human rights. In this context we especially welcome the adoption of the first National Action Plan on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in 2020 as well as of the National Action Plan on the Rights of the Child. We also commend Greece on its efforts undertaken to combat trafficking in human beings.
At the same time Poland reiterates concerns expressed by the CRPD about the scarcity of available information on accessible mechanisms and concrete measures taken to ensure that children with disabilities enjoy their right to be heard in all matters affecting them. 
Thank you.
